
SPECIAL MEETING
REGENTS, UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA

TUESDAY, MAY 27, 1952
9:30 A.M.

On call by Governor Johnston Murray, the Regents met in the
Governor's office at 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday, May 27, 1952; all members
being present. President Cross was also present.

The meeting was called by the Governor to report to the Regents
on the Investigation made by George Howard Wilson, Special Investigator
for the Governor, on Dr. Richard Blanc, Assistant Professor of Zoology in
the University since September, 1946.

Following the meeting with the Governor, the Regents met in the
Blue Room, State Capitol.

President Cross asked that he be given instructions on the matter.

Following a discussion, Regent Benedum moved, and it was unani-
mously voted, "that Dr. Cross confer with Dr. Blanc and give him an oppor-
tunity to resign his assistant professorship in the University of Oklahoma
at his earliest convenience; if Dr. Blanc does not resign by Monday, then
the Regents will meet on Commencement Day, June 2."

The meeting was adjourned at 12:40 p.m.Emil
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 R. Kraettli, Secretary
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